
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 

It’s hard to believe we are headed into the holiday season. So many great things are 

taking place. This month we met with Pastor John Moses of  Bethany Children’s 

Home. Pastor Moses is one of our partners in India and he was visiting the States 

this month. Our Project Director, David Cooper, and I sat down with him in 

Greensboro, NC.  We have partnered with Pastor Moses in building a Champions 
Home in India that houses 150 children and we now have a second Champions 

home under construction which will house another 150 children. Both these homes 

need sponsors for the children.  For $2,500 a month you can take care of the 

needs of 150 precious children!  Pastor Moses has a heart to build a school that 
will educate 2,000 underprivileged children in India. We were able to talk logistics, 

look at the blue prints and ask many questions about this project. I am so excited 

about the possibilities of this school. The children of India so desperately need to 
have an opportunity to learn academically but also to learn about the ways of 

Christ. This will be a Christian school that will teach them about a Savior that gave 

Himself for them! Please join us in praying for the huge undertaking. May the Lord 

be exalted in India!  We have also begun building a new Champions Home in 
partnership with Echoes of 

Mercy in Kamuya Village, 

Kenya. This is just another step 
in God’s great plan of taking care of children at Echoes of Mercy. Please 

pray that all goes well as we begin this project.  

Christmas Joy Project 
All of our boxes were delivered to Mississippi last month and are now on 

their way to El Salvador.  They should arrive to the Kendricks for 
distribution in the next couple of weeks.  Thank you to everyone who 

participated in this great project! 

This month we will celebrate Thanksgiving. I am so thankful for each and 

every one of you and your part you play in this ministry. We have seen the 
Lord do so many great things though His people. May the Lord bless you for 

your kindness and prayers! The best way I can say it is THANK YOU! 
 

In His Service, 

Homer 
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